
Newsletter 4.12.2020 

Emerald News 

 

In English we have started learning about non-fiction texts and have been looking at the features of 
instructions. We have been focusing on ‘what you need’ lists using bullet points and identifying verbs 
to write bossy sentences. 

 

In Maths we have started our learning about shape. We have been 
naming 2d shapes and identifying the number of sides and corners of 
each shape. We enjoyed playing a turn taking game to help us practice 
this as well as a clue game where we have been guessing the name of 
the shape from the number of sides and corners.  

 

In RE we have been learning about the first Christmas. We have 
listened to the story and have been sequencing the events and talking 
about the different people that were there. Feeling festive we have also 
started to learn a Christmas song. We have been busy making up 
actions to help us remember the words.  

 

In History we have been pulling together our learning about Mary Anning to 
begin to create our comic book page outcome. We will continue to work on 
these next week.  

 

In Art we have been using our skills of changing colours to paint our own 
dinosaurs, thinking about whether it is herbivore, omnivore or carnivore. Next 
week we will use our paintings to help us write a fact page about our dinosaur 
in Science. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger  


